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Please deny the permit for the C and H Hog Farm which is in the watershed for the Buffalo
National River Park.  This amount of animal waste creates a potential disaster either in the
event of a significant rain or over time with the seepage of waste in the karst topography.
This river is special and unique to the country and vital to the Natural State for recreation
and tourism. The hog farm has no business being there and  should never have been
permitted there.  We have a right and a responsibility to protect the watershed.
I have lived in Arkansas for over 50 years. I have seen the degradation of the water quality
in many waterways over my lifetime. If we don’t protect it now it will only degrade more.
Thank you,
Jonna Hussey
Fayetteville, AR
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